
	

	

	
 

Moretown Planning Commission  
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 6:30 pm 

Minutes 
Via Zoom 

 
   
Present: David Stapleton, Clark Amadon, Deb Carroll, John Schmeltzer, Karen Horn 
Guest: Clare Rock, Central Vermont Regional Commission and Interim Zoning 
Administrator. 
 
David called the meeting to order at 6:34. Clark made a motion to accept the minutes of 
January 19. Deb seconded the motion, which was approved with four voting yea and 
one abstention.  
 
Clare discussed the Planning Commission survey results with the committee. A 
summary of the survey results will be posted to the Moretown website and Frontporch. 
There were approximately120 responses to the survey. 
 
The planning commission continued its discussion of updates to the zoning ordinance to 
facilitate housing and make the ordinance easier to navigate. 
 
David reminded members that the next meeting is Feb 16. Clare will join the Planning 
Commission again on March 2. 
 
Clark updated the Planning Commission on the wastewater priority list/feasibility study 
and application for funding for that. One immediate difficulty is that engineers are 
straight out with work and don’t have time to respond to requests for quotes. 
 
John made a motion to adjourn at 8:36. Clark seconded the motion, which was adopted 
unanimously. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Horn 
February 3, 2022 
 


